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HEARLEY Henry O

From: HEARLEY Henry O
Sent: April 25, 2019 2:16 PM
To: Carolyn Johnson; nathanc@Sause.com
Subject: RE: support letter for dredging, sause bros

Nathan,  
 
Thank you for your comments. I have received them and will include it in the record.  
 
Respectfully,  
Henry  
 

From: Carolyn Johnson <cjohnson@coosbay.org>  
Sent: April 25, 2019 2:10 PM 
To: HEARLEY Henry O <HHEARLEY@Lcog.org> 
Subject: FW: support letter for dredging, sause bros 
 
Hi Henry, another letter.  
Thanks, 
Carolyn 
 

From: Clausen, Nathan <nathanc@Sause.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 2:08 PM 
To: Carolyn Johnson <cjohnson@coosbay.org> 
Subject: support letter for dredging, sause bros 
 
Hi Carolyn, 
 
Here is a letter of support for dredging from Sause Bros. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Nathan Clausen 
Property Manager 
Sause Bros Inc. 
Office: 541-267-8260 
Ext:     2324 
Cell:    541-297-2960 
Fax:    541-269-5866 
Email:  nathanc@sause.com 
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April 24, 2019 

 

City of Coos Bay 

Attn: Carolyn Johnson 

Public Works & Community Development Department 

500 Central Ave. 

Coos Bay, OR. 97420 

 

Re: Application # 187-18-00153 

 

To Whom it May Concern:  

 

Sause Bros. supports the City of Coos Bay changing the zoning of 3.3 acres of the Coos Bay from 52-

NA to DDNC-DA to allow for additional dredging of the Coos Bay Deep Draft Navigational Channel. 

Sause Bros. is in favor of any effort to increase traffic and vessel safety in the bay, and it is clear that 

the proposed widening of the channel will do just that. A deeper, wider channel will create better 

steerage conditions for ships navigating it. And improved channel alignment, turning radius, and depth 

will allow larger ships to use the bay – which will, without question, benefit the local economy. The 

measured environmental impact of this proposal is far outweighed by its safety and economic benefits. 

From our perspective, this is a promising proposal that warrants your support.      

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dale Sause 

155 E. Market Ave. 

Coos Bay, OR. 97420 

(541) 269-5841 
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